
Covid 19 Pandemic, 2000 
On March 15, 2020, a directive from the 
Archbishop Jerome Listecki decreed that 
there should be no holy water, no sign of 
peace (handshake), no holding hands 
during the Our Father.  The next day, the 
pastor of St. Theresa’s, Fr. Loyola Amalraj, 
sent a letter to parishioners that all 
Masses and meetings would be cancelled 
through at least the month of April.  
However, small groups, no more than 10 at 
a time, were allowed to enter for Adoration 
of the Blessed Sacrament.  Volunteers 
were on hand to monitor and sanitize the 
pews after each visitor. 
 


